
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL #5

Monday,  August 16, 2021– 7:00 pm


Great Falls Clinic Specialty Center, 3000 15th Ave So


CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Eric Ray with the Pledge of 
Allegiance at 7:00.


ROLL CALL:  Members present: Terry Albrecht, Pat Bolton, Eric Ray, and Marcia Anderson.  
There were nine neighbors present, including Apollos University - Dr. Paul Edison, CEO, 
and Dr. Scott Edison, President, and Jesse Patton, DOGF Engineer.


NEW BUSINESS:

	 Paul Edison, CEO, and Dr. Scott Edison, President, gave a presentation on Apollos University.  It is 

located at 600 Central Plaza. For more information check out their website:   https://apollos.edu/.


	 Jesse Patton, COGF Engineer, informed us that the prospective sidewalk between 15-17th Ave So 
and 36th Street is still a possibility.  Most of the sidewalks in the program are in the NW portion of 
the city, but since, this area is around Mountain View Elementary School, it has moved up on the 
priority list.  It will not happen for another three years.


OLD BUSINESS

	 Approve Minutes:  The July minutes were read and approved on a motion by Pat and 

second by Terry.


NEXT MEETING – The next meeting will be on September 20, 2021.  It will be the candidate 
forum.  All candidates for Mayor and City Commission have been invited.  All other 
Councils have been invited.


ADJOURN. The meeting was adjourned on a motion by Terry and second by Pat.


Respectfully submitted,

Marcia Anderson, Secretary


